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2nd Grade 10/22/21

Teacher’s Message/Announcements

Dear Second Grade Families,

Please read the information below carefully:

SAINT PROJECT
Today, students will be bringing home their completed Saint writing. Their writing is what they
are to memorize for their presentation on November 1st. Memorization is an at home
assignment so please make sure your child is practicing over the course of this next week
along with working on their costume and display board.

In case you need the project paper:
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1S7CSrwMNj9DjPI_HDpsF-yjCd2A7cHrYnw0Qzi4qKnw/
edit?usp=sharing

HALLOWEEN
Additionally, next week K-2 students get to celebrate Halloween on Friday, October 29th by
wearing a school appropriate costume over their formal uniform. If your child is going to wear
a costume, they cannot wear a mask or bring any props. I would also recommend something
that is not too distracting, particularly because next Friday is still a Mass day. Please let me
know if you have any questions.

NEW 2nd GRADE TEACHER
Mrs. Heidi Robinson will be joining us next Friday, October 29th as our new 2nd grade
teacher! We are very excited to have her on board!

God bless,
Miss Jones
m.jones@cvillecatholic.org

Reminders / Announcements:
● Today marks the end of the First Quarter. Report cards will be sent home next Friday,

October 29th.
● Parent Teacher Conferences are Thursday, November 4th and Friday, November 5th.

If you haven’t already done so, please sign-up using the following link: K-2 Conference
Sign Ups

● Picture Day for 2nd grade is Tuesday, November 9th.
● Spelling Activities Menu:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/17cv9hQb69jDNVnwG-mxbmfe-_rn-Z-Rjc8LU-ez
bkd0/edit?usp=sharing

See announcement below from Dr. Riley:

As we come to the end of the first quarter, we have found it necessary to make some minor
adjustments to the day-to-day schedule.  Primarily, the changes involve the time of day, or
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possibly the day, your child has a special.  For a few students, lunch and recess times have
been slightly adjusted.  Parents, please make note of the following changes:

● JK-2nd grade:  Lunch has moved from 11:30AM to 11:50AM; therefore, recess will be
at 12:10PM.

Math

Students learned about related facts, fact families, and solved for missing addends. They did
an amazing job!

Next week, we will take an assessment on addition and subtractions strategies on Tuesday.
We will also learn about repeated addition and practice even and odd numbers.

Reading

This week, students participated in their small reading groups, and finished their Saint
writings.

Next week, we will review information text with a story about family. We will also review how to
compare and contrast different things.

Writing

This week, students revised and rewrote their Saint writing.

Next week, students will write about their families and also review parts of speech, particularly
common and proper nouns.

Science / Social Studies

This week, we learned about the responsibilities we all have as well as rights and
responsibilities of citizens.

We will continue to learn about these topics next week. I plan on assessing students on rights
and responsibilities of citizens next Thursday.

Religion

This week, students learned that we are created in God’s image and has made us to be good
and holy. We also learned that we are called to trust God through His gift of Faith.

Next week, we explore and answer the question, “Who is Jesus?” focusing on the mystery of
the Incarnation and how He is the greatest gift that God has given us.

Spelling



Spelling words will be handed out again this week.


